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Dear Sir or Madam: - f ^ ^ r - ^ - ^ " ^ 2 i o ^ ^ T T ^ - CLJi O 

This letter is intended to provide your agency with infomiation related to the purchase by 
Global Tel*Link Corporation ("GTL") of 100% of the equity interests in Public Communications 
Services, Inc. ("PCS"), as of November 10,2010. As of November 10, 2010, PCS became a 
wholly-owned subsidiary of GTL. GTL and PCS will continue to operate under their company 
names for a period of time, to permit the integration of PCS into GTL to take place in a smooth 
and orderly transition that has no negative impact on end users. 

GTL continues to maintain personnel in the PCS Los Angeles, California office, who will 
conduct the investigations associated with end user complaints concerning service provided 
pursuant to PCS contracts. For purposes of streamlining the complaint process, we ask that 
beginning December 1, 2010, complaints related to incidents involving PCS be fonwarded to: 
Regulatory Affairs. PCS. 12021 Sunset Hills Road, Suite 100, Reston. Virginia 20190. GTL 
would appreciate your agency's cooperation in adjusting its records to reflect the same. 

GTL appreciates your assistance with this matter and should you have any additional 
questions, please contact me at (703) 439-1662. 

Sincerely, 

Brian H s ^ t t 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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